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Thursday 12th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our maths work this term, and to help the children gain a better understanding of 
the world around them, the children will be taking part in the Fiver Challenge. 
 
The Fiver Challenge gives the children a chance to set up a mini business to create products 
or services that they can sell at a profit to the school community during an Enterprise 
Market on the afternoon of Monday 7th July. Parents are invited to visit and buy from the 
Enterprise Market which will be held in the school hall from 2.30pm. Other year groups will 
be able to visit the Market later in the afternoon and it will be remain open until 4.15pm. 
 
The children will work in groups and can borrow £5 per person from the Bank of Nether 
Green, which they will need to pay back after the Enterprise Market, plus interest. Any 
profit they make will be spent on the Y6 Leavers’ Party. 
 
The children will need to buy any items they need themselves out of the money they have 
borrowed. Any support and encouragement you can give your child during the project will 
be greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Y6 Staff Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


